
Hanover Advisory Committee 
Special Joint Meeting with the Board of Selectmen 

550 Hanover Street 
Hanover, MA 02339 

Meeting Minutes 
Monday, October 19, 2020 - 7:00 pm 

Via Zoom Virtual Meeting 
 
Committee Attendees 
Ted Hickey, Chair Jerry O’Hearn 
Gavin Little-Gill Joan Port-Farwell 
James Hoyes Sandra Hayes  
Steve Kmito Steven Freedman 
 
Committee Member Absent: 
Nick Morwood 
 
Other Attendees 
Board of Selectmen 
Joe Colangelo, Town Manager, Lincoln Heineman, Director of Finance, Chelsea Stevens, Town 
Accountant  
 

Preliminary FY’22 + 5 Year Capital Plan 

 Town Manager Joe Colangelo and Finance Director Lincoln Heineman reviewed the preliminary 
FY ’22 Capital Budget + 5 Year Capital Plan Presentation.  Joe asked the Board for guidance with 
regards to parameters and principles Joe and Lincoln can use to formulate the final version of 
the plan. 

 Chair of the Advisory Committee Ted Hickey joined the meeting and discussed the Budget with 
the BOS.  

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:54 p.m. as the BOS moved into Executive Session. 


